
 

January 23, 2025 

 

DAY 6 
 

 

• Maples Mart will be open today and Thursday at lunch. All hoodies, crew necks and zip ups are 
$20, and all t shirts are marked down to 3 for $10. 
 

• There is an NYC 2026 Meeting FRIDAY January 24,2025 @ 12:00pm noon to discuss fundraisers 
and upcoming events! 

 
Follow Google classroom for more information!  

 

• There will be a brief meeting for all students signed up for the ski trip this Friday in the Seaford 
Gym at the start of lunch.  
 

• Good morning, Maples! We hope you all are studying but we also hope that you are still taking 
time for yourself! Here is your positive message for the day! “With a new day comes new 
strengths” Have a good day everyone!  

 

• Congratulations to all the indoor track & field athletes that competed at yesterday’s second meet 
of the season. Despite the deep freeze Maples brought the heat. There were so many personal 
bests and hard efforts. The coaches are proud of all the athletes that showed up and did their 
best. There were lots of top 12s and early qualifiers for the indoor championships. Kristine in 
both the 200 (12th) and Long Jump (3rd), Jaismeen 11th in Long Jump, Ashley 10th in the 60 m, 
Cara 3rd in Triple Jump, Ryan was 3rd in the hurdles, Muk 5th in the 60 m, Miguel 6th and Niko 
9th in the Triple Jump. Way to go team. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

   


